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Simon Clark

From: Muhammad Essop <MEssop@environment.gov.za>

Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 4:07 PM

To: Franci Gresse

Cc: Karen de Bruyn; Thabile Sangweni

Subject: Re: 109378 Mulilo Extension Projects: Request to reduce Public Comment Period

Dear Franci. 

  

Please note that the PPP process can be reduced from 40 days to 21 days as per the provided motivation and 

the discussions at the site visit. I tried calling to discuss the matter further as well but no answer. 

  

Regards 

 

Muhammad Essop 
Assistant Director - Strategic Infrastructure Developments 

Integrated Environmental Authorisations 

Department of Environmental Affairs 

�Private Bag X447 

    Pretoria 

    0001 

�(012) 399 9406 

� MEssop@environment.gov.za 

 

 

  

  

 
>>> Franci Gresse <Franci.Gresse@aurecongroup.com> 24/02/2015 11:27 >>> 
Dear Muhammad,  
 
Our conversation yesterday regarding our request to reduce the public comment period for Mulilo’s De Aar and 
Copperton projects has reference. I would greatly appreciate if you could please confirm receipt of the attached letters 
that were couriered to the Department on 18 February 2015.  
 
Many thanks and kind regards,  
Franci 
 
Franci Gresse  
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Senior Environmental Consultant, Aurecon 
T +27 21 526 6022 F +27 86 723 1750  
E Franci.Gresse@aurecongroup.com 
Aurecon Centre 1 Century City Drive Waterford Precinct Century City South Africa 
aurecongroup.com 

 

  
DISCLAIMER 

This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be 

legally privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify 

the sender. Any unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of 

Environmental Affairs accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, 

arising from information made available and actions resulting there from. The views and opinions expressed 

in this e-mail message may not necessarily be those of Management.  


